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T+64 4 496 2000 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Roman Krusenshtern 
 
By email: fyi-request-15347-9ce816f7@requests.fyi.org.nz  
Ref:  H202105329 
 
Dear Roman Krusenshtern 
 
Partial Transfer of your request for official information 
 
Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) on 4 May 2021 for: 
 

“1. Why there are no any pathways through Manukau Healthpark? 
 
2. What about the missing link of the Puhinui Stream cycleway through the Manukau 
Super Clinic , the wetland domain at Wiri? 
 
3. Why the condition of pathway from Homai School to Kerrs Road is so poor?” 

 
The Ministry of Health does not hold any information relating to your request; however, I have 
been advised that this information is held by Counties Manakau District Health Board (CMDHB) 
and Auckland Transport. For this reason, I have decided to transfer part 1 of your request to 
both CMDHB and Auckland Transport, and parts 2 and 3 to Auckland Transport under section 
14 of the Act. You can expect a response from CMDHB and Auckland Transport in due course.   
 
Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review any 
decisions made under this request. The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at: 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Nick Allan 
Manager, OIA Services 
Office of the Director-General 
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Copy of OIA request 
 
 
 
 
To: 

 OIA Requests 
 

Dear Ministry of Health, 
 
Why there are no any pathways  through  Manukau Healthpark? 
 
What about the missing link of the Puhinui Stream cycleway through the Manukau Super Clinic , the 
wetland domain at Wiri? 
 
Why the condition of pathway from Homai School to Kerrs Road is so poor? 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
R.Raymond 
 


